
Food Shelf Capital Grants
With food shelf visits nearly doubling in the past 
two years alone, the capacity of the hunger relief 
network falls well short of the current need. By 
allocating an additional $7 million one-time for 
the food shelf capital grant program (HF1098/
SFXXXX), Minnesota would be making a lasting 
investment in a statewide emergency food 
system that serves as a safety net for so many. 

This grant program will allow local food shelves 
to improve and expand operations to meet the 
needs of the increasing number of Minnesotans 
experiencing food insecurity, including by:

• Adding freezer/cooler space and dry
storage space

• Improving safety and sanitation
• Addressing ongoing and deferred maintenance
• Improving and expanding existing infrastructure

In 2023, $7 million was appropriated to improve 
and expand food shelves across the state. By the 
time the application period closed, there were 115 
applications totaling over $52 million in need.

Bois Forte Band of Chippewa 
Food Shelf Nett Lake

Churches United in Ministry 
Food Shelf Duluth

Churches United for the 
Homeless - Dorothy Day 
Food Pantry Moorhead

Community Action Center; 
Faribault Food Shelf Faribault

Kandiyohi County 
Food Shelf Willmar

North-Suburban Emergency Assistance 
Response Food Shelf Crystal

Open Cupboard - Today’s Harvest Food 
Shelf Maplewood

Shiloh Cares Food Shelf Minneapolis

Renville County Food 
Shelf Olivia

United Community Action Partnership - Worthington Area 
Multi-Cultural Food Shelf & Services Hub Worthington

Watonwan County Food 
Shelf, Inc. Saint James

Pine River Backus Family  
Center Food Shelf Pine River

White Earth Band of Chippewa 
Indians Naytahwaush

For more information contact:  Sophie Wallerstedt | Public Affairs Manager | swallerstedt@2harvest.org

FOOD SHELVES THAT 
RECEIVED FUNDING 
IN FY24–25:


